
Driving on Madison's Beltline is a scary experience for many seniors 
especially with the new Flexlane in operation. But it doesn't have to be. 
Deputy John Vandeburgt will present an overview of the Flexlane and how 
it operates. He will also touch on the Freeway Service Team that services 
the Beltline corridor. Email TriadEvents@rsvpdane.org for the Zoom link.
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Triad brings together older adults, law enforcement and the community at-large to promote safety and reduce the fear of 
crime. Providing vital information about personal safety and crime prevention is key to our mission. We invite you to 
become an active participant in Triad activities. Volunteers are a key element in our success. To get involved, email Mike 
Thomsen at mthomsen@rsvpdane.org or call (608) 441-7897.


